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Journal Archive

From: chris Neison [

Sent: Monday, August 10, 2020 5:04 PM
To: Taylor, Christopher (Mayor)
Subject: include newly elected Council members in every step of choosing our new City

Administrator

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Dear Mayor Taylor,

I am a longtime Ann Arbor resident. Before tonight’s meeting in which candidates for the new City Administrator will be
discussed, | wanted to express my opinion that the current Council should not be in charge of hiring the new
Administrator. | hope that, going forward, the newly elected Council members will be included in every step of choosing
the new Administrator, including this meeting tonight.

Also, thank you for vetoing the move by Council to make the local elections nonpartisan.
Thank you for all of your work for our city!

Chris Nelson
Ward 5

Chris Nelson
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